المستوى الرابع	امتحان الوحدة السادسة	ألاستاذ محمد سلامة
01/03/2017	الامتـحــان الا ول الـــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــ	

Read the following text carefully, and then in your ANSWER BOOKLET answer all the question that follow. Your answer should be based on the text.

Studio schools are pioneering schools which receive funding as well as support from private businesses, and <u>which</u> seek to encourage young people to undertake a less conventional form of secondary education. These schools often specialise in one specific area, whilst understanding that the same broad range of skills and qualifications should be made available to all young people.

One such school has recently opened to educate fourteen- to eighteen-year-olds who have a special interest in working in the space industry. Students follow a tailor-made curriculum at the school, including subjects such as Astronomy and Astrophysics. Lessons are a mixture of small- class tutorials, with projects supervised by leading companies in both the space and technology industries..

Prominent scientists and engineers are brought in as guest lecturers, with students aiming to achieve top grades in their Maths and Science exams. When they leave school, they will be well-placed to take any number of different career paths. 'They don't have to become astronauts!' says a spokesperson for the school. 'Excellent grades in science and technology subjects can open many doors and lead to a variety of career opportunities.'

Question Number one (17 points)

1. What do the studio schools try to do in order to bring the students to study at them?	(2 Points)
2.What is the role of the private businesses in studio schools?	(2 Points)
3. What does the underlined word " which " refers to?	(2 Points)
4. Who are the targeted people that schools try to convince to study at them?	(2 Points)
5. Who does monitor the student's projects in space schools?	(2 Points)
6. Find a word in the text that means " to commit yourself to do something and to start to do it"	' (2 Points)
7. 'Excellent grades in science and technology subjects can open many doors and lead to a varie opportunities.' Think in this statement, in two sentences write your point of view .	ety of career (2 Points)
8. There are two types of curriculums at the school, including subjects such as Astronomy and Ast suggest three ways to be a good students in these materials	trophysics, (3 Points)

ا للاتطلاع على الاجابات النموذجية والمزيد من الامتحانت واوراق العمل قم بزيارة

facebook.com/T.Mohammed.Salameh/

الرابع	المستوى	، الوحدة السادسة	امتحان	ألاستاذ محمد سلامة
01/03/2017				
Question Numb	er two: (13 poin	<u>ts)</u>		
		-	ox to complete each of e down the answer in	f the following your ANSWER BOOKLET. (8 points)
Tuition	Behaviour	Colloquial	linguistics	multitask
1. A lot of stud	ents see that the	Arabic	is easier than the stan	dard Arabic.
	one wants to study urses such as syntax.		ne university they shou	Ild be ready to take many
3 is te	eaching specially in a	a small group.		
4. Every Preside	ent has his own	and attitu	ude towards the minist	ters.
P. Study the fel	lowing contonco an	d answor the questi	on follows. Write the a	answar dawn in yaur
ANSWER BO	-	u answer the question	on follows. Write the a	(2 point
1. He began hi	is investigations int	to the geography, <u>h</u>	istory and antiquitie	s of the district.
-	-	Inderlined subject		
History				
Thotory				
C. Study the foll ANSWER BOO	-	l answer the questior	n that follows . Write t	he answer down in your (3 points)
1. Sarab <u>has a</u>	natural mental a	bility for maths.		
Replace the u	nderlined senten	ce with a suitable	body idiom.	
			•	
				ن الاستان: محمد مسرحة محمد سرحة محمد سرحة محمد سرحة محمد سرحة محمد مسرحة محمد محمد مسرحة محمد محمد محمد مسرحة محمد محمد محمد محمد محمد مسرحة محمد محمد محمد محمد محمد محمد محمد محمد
				and the second
79-9080052	اا ممار قد بار ة	2 بنيد من الامتحانت و اور اق	على الاحابات النمو ذحية والد	ישי 078-908005 נעזבערים

facebook.com/T.Mohammed.Salameh/

المستوى الرابع	امتحان الوحدة السادسة	ألاستاذ محمد سلامة
01/03/2017		
Question Number Three (9 points	<u>s)</u>	
A. Complete each of the following i write it down in your ANSWER BC	tems so that the new item has a similar n OKLET	neaning to the one before it, and (9 points)
1. Physics isn't as popular as med Medicine and dentistry	icine and dentistry.	
	nree hours later than the ministers.	
3. The Jordanian team isn't as po The Spanish team	opular as the Spanish team.	
Question Number Four (3 points	<u>s)</u>	
A. Study the following sentence a	and answer the question that follows.	(3 points)
1. Scientists wake up <u>earlier</u> th	nan anyone else.	
What is the function of using	earlier in the above sentence?	1
Question Number Five (11 p	<u>oints)</u>	Whate: aral what wit: aral what aral what aral what a
A. Editing (4 points)		
	ne Jordan times. You are asked to edit t	
	one grammar mistake, one punctuatior ut these four mistakes and correct them	
students a lot of prosbects to v most difficult major ever, this n	ing in the Jordanian universities whic vork anywhere. My brother has studie najor; which is taught in English, is be elf prefer to choose Astrophysics or B	ed physics which are the ecoming the most popular

079-9080052

078-9080055

امتحان الوحدة السادسة

01/03/2017

B. FREE WRITING (7 points)

1. Imagine you are going to work with a leading company and you want to persuade your friends to work with you, write a persuasive letter of 100 words telling them about working in such a leading company and how much you all will enjoy working together in addition to the experience that the work will give you all.



Good Luck 🙂

لتصلكم جميع الملاحظات الهااااااااامة



facebook.com/T.Mohammed.Salameh/

Your teacher and friend : Mohammed salameh